Tbonry Ford Sospital

DETROIT 2, MICHIGAN

Dr. Ignacio Gongzalez G,

Hospital Regional De Concepcion September
Servicio De Circugia 16
Concepcion, Chile 1954

Dear Iggie:

Itis good to hear from you and I certainly hope that you will
accept membership on the Advisory Committee for the new
project.

I.am just back from a meeting in Chicago and Dr. Almenara
had come up from Peru. It looks as though we are finally
getting something underway which, I believe, will benefit all
of us. I have agreed to act as chairman of the Advisory Com-
mittee at least, temporarily.

We will be looking forward to seeing you in the not too distant
future. Every good wish te you and Mary from Louisz and
myself.

Sincerely,

73 oK

Robin C. Buerki, M.D,
Executive Director
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